2 The Mississauga News—Thursday, December 2, 1993

Culham hosting meeting to discuss Streetsville's future

The future of Streetsville will be on the agenda next week when Councillor David Culham hosts a public meeting at Vic Johnston Community Centre.

The Ward 6 councillor wants input from the public before changes are made to the

Streetsville Secondary Plan, which is under review by planning staff.

Culham says he wants to hear from citizens about transportation and traffic concerns, the proposed reconstruction of the Streetsville GO Station and the pending widening of Britannia Rd. through Streetsville.

On December 7, from 5-7 p.m. the City will be hosting a drop-in information centre on the specific proposal to widen Mississauga Rd. from Britannia Rd. to Erin Mills Pkwy. next year. The public meeting on the secondary plan will follow at 7 p.m.